
From:  
Sent: 06 April 2017 14:39 
To:  
Subject: RE: Freedom of Information request 

 
 
 

Dear  
 

Contact details for the Trusts senior staff are available from our website: 
http://www.uhbristol.nhs.uk/for-clinicians/gp-handbook/quick-reference-telephone-directory/#W 

 
Under Section 40(2) of the Freedom of Information Act, relating to a breach of Principle 1 of the 
Data Protection Act we are required to judge as to whether the disclosure of the information of less 
senior staff would be fair and reasonable to our employees. Guidance issued by the Information 
Commissioner states that this exemption will commonly apply to "lists and directories of staff" and 
we do not believe that disclosing names and contact details to a third party would be fair or 
reasonable; therefore we are withholding this information at this time. 

 
Apologies for the delay in responding to you 

 
Kind regards 
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